NEWSLETTER 13  -  DECEMBER 2-6
Dear parents,
           I hope you are enjoying your weekend! I think you have probably all heard about our Xmas bazaar and carnival which will take place on Tuesday 18th December. I will be giving you more details in next week`s newsletter.
   Don`t forget to send in the signed reading calendars on Sunday. The awards will be given out by Ms.Eman on Monday. At least 12 turkeys need to be colored in and DON`T FORGET TO SIGN! 
This week`s work is as follows:
L.A: New letter Li. We will review Gg and Ff. We will also be identifying rhyming words.
Math: Review of numbers 1-10 for recognition and formation. Matching numbers to groups of pictures, and counting out the objects in the correct and accurate manner.
Science: Our weather theme is ongoing. We will be watching fun videos about weather conditions and suitable clothing
Looking forward to a fun and productive week!
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